
 
At Wodensfield we… 

“Treat others as you would like to be treated yourself” 

 (Child Friendly Version of Safeguarding Policy) 

 
 

 All of the adults around us think that our health, safety and welfare 
are very important. In our school, we respect all children and adults, 

and help to protect their rights.  

We do our best to help all children make good educational progress.  

Children are taught how to recognise risks in different situations, and 
how to protect themselves and stay safe.  

How are children protected at Wodensfield?  

We provide a safe environment for children to learn in;  

We help to ensure that children remain safe, at home as well as at 
school;  

We think it is important for our children to know where to get help if 
they are worried or unhappy about something.  

Need to talk?  

You can talk to any adult in school if you need to, we will always be 
there for you. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://images.clipartpanda.com/ministry-clipart-preschool-children-playing-clip-art-i4.png&imgrefurl=http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/free-clip-art-children-playing&docid=zZeTPQ8ONWVlwM&tbnid=7qlX_euKJJB3TM:&w=1200&h=219&safe=strict&bih=596&biw=1152&ved=0ahUKEwjaxK-FpafNAhXGA8AKHf8-CAYQMwiEAShcMFw&iact=mrc&uact=8


Peer supporters are always ready to listen and help. 

Don’t forget the Worries Box in the Infant and Junior buildings. 
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